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Tuesday, April 01, 2025 
 
Job No: 2023/2093 
 
Kevin Lam 
re.street 
kevin@restreet.com.au  
 
  
 
RE: Section 4.55 Application for Design Changes – BCA Statement 
54-58 Beaconsfield Street, Newport 

 
   
This letter of support confirms that Steve Watson and Partners have carried out a preliminary BCA 
review and confirm that the design changes are capable of complying with the Performance 
Requirements of the BCA2022, by way of complying with the Deemed-to-Satisfy Provisions or a 
Performance Solution (to be prepared at CC stage). 
 
The assessment has been undertaken on the Plans listed in the below table. 

 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me on 9283 6555.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Jarryd Beckman 
Senior BCA Consultant 
Steve Watson & Partners Pty Ltd 
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